
 

 
DATE:  June 14, 2016 
 
TO:  The Honorable Mayor and Council Members of the City of Corpus Christi 
 
THROUGH: Margie C. Rose, Acting City Manager 
 
THROUGH: Annette Rodriguez, Director of Public Health 
  Annetter@cctexas.com 
  361-826-7205 

 

FROM: William M. Uhlarik, Assistant Director of Public Health 

Williamu2@cctexas.com 
361-826-1348 

 

 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1.  Annette Rodriguez, MPH  Director of Public Health  Health 
2.  William W. Burgin, MD  Local Health Authority   Health  
3.  Dante Gonzalez, PhD  Public Health Administrator  Health 
 
BACKGROUND : 
 
The City of Corpus Christi Council has requested the Health District to update them on the 
current status of the Zika Virus outbreak and the Health District’s plans for responding to it. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Corpus Christi-Nueces County Public Health District Response to ZIKA 
 

Public Health District Response to ZIKA 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of June 14, 2016 


